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RE: Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission v Avista Corp. d/b/a Avista Utilities, 

Dockets UE-190334, UG-190335, and UE-190222 (Consolidated) 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On March 25, 2020, the Commission entered its final order, Order 09, Rejecting Tariff 

Sheets; Approving and Adopting Partial Multiparty Settlement Stipulation; Resolving 

Contested Issues; and Authorizing and Requiring Compliance Filing (Order 09) in Dockets 

UE-190334, UG-190335, and UE-190222 (Consolidated). Order 09, among other things, 

required Avista to develop, in consultation with the Energy Assistance Advisory Group, a 

disconnection reduction plan that will limit disconnections prospectively. Order 09 required 

the Energy Assistance Advisory Group (EAAG) to submit a recommendation by March 25, 

2021. Avista is further required to gather and report disconnection data annually. 

On March 17, 2021, the Company filed its Disconnection Reduction Plan (Plan) in these 

consolidated dockets. In the Plan, the Company describes the input received from the EAAG. 

On December 22, 2021, Commission staff filed a letter in this docket stating that Staff had 

reviewed the Plan and accompanying reports and believes that the filing complies with the 

terms of Order 09 regarding the disconnection reporting and disconnection reduction plan. 

The Commission finds that the Plan complies with pertinent terms of Order 09.  

 

 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 


